LINCOLN AVE PTA

Monthly Newsletter



IMPORTANT DATES

DECEMBER 1

DECEMBER 2

1/2 Day of School

1/2 Day of School

DECEMBER 6 - DECEMBER 9

Holiday Boutique

DECEMBER 7

DECEMBER 15

Virtual Bingo

1/2 Day of School Holiday Boutique Evening Shopping @ 6-8:30pm Gingerbread Decorating @ 7pm

DECEMBER 24 - JANUARY 2

No School - Winter Break

DECEMBER NEWS

Brace yourselves for a couple of fun events happening in December. Let the festivities begin!

The HOLIDAY BOUTIQUE kicks off the fun this month and continues through December 9th.. This is a fun shopping event for the kids where they are able to purchase holiday gifts for loved ones, their pets, and themselves, too. Please see the flyer that was sent home for more information and for your child's shopping day. You can also find the flyer on our Facebook page and Website. Would you like to shop with your child? Join us for a special evening shopping event on December 7th. Also new this year...online shopping! All items purchased online will be delivered to the school a week after our in school sale ends.

Get your game face ready! We will be offering another VIRTUAL BINGO this month. It will be held on December 15h @ 7pm. Make sure you purchase your bingo cards by December 14th.

Are you ready to deck the halls? Ok, maybe just deck the outside of your GINGERBREAD HOUSE! We are very excited to bring this back again this year. The event will be held in the cafeteria on December 7th at 7:00pm. For those families who are unable to stay to decorate at the school, we are offering a limited number of Gingerbread kits to go.

The PTA will be treating the Lincoln Avenue staff to a HOLIDAY BREAKFAST on December 20th and wish them all a wonderful holiday season!

The Student Council is participating in a **TOY DRIVE** for Toys for Tots. Send in an unwrapped toy for a child between the ages of 0-16 and return to school by December 15th.

There will be no PTA MEETING this month. Our first meeting in the new year will be on January 4th at 7pm in the cafeteria. We hope everyone has a wonderful holiday season!











SCHOOL NEWS

Half day of school on 12/1, 12/2, & 12/7 11:40am Dismissal



FUNDRAISERS

Holiday Boutique <u>Pura Vida Bracelets</u> <u>Amazon Smile</u>

THE MONTHLY RECAP

November was a busy month as we prepare for upcoming events!

We had another successful virtual BINGO with many happy winners and funny jokes told by all!

Organized by the the Student Council, Site -Based Team, and PTA joined forces to hold a VETERAN'S DAY BREAKFAST. Students invited a family member who was a veteran to breakfast. During the breakfast, members of Student Council spoke about the history of the holiday and the importance of the day. In addition, veterans were shown a video created by the Student Council students and Mrs. Cirillo. Finally, the students treated the veterans to a special performance of "America the Beautiful."

We'd also like to give a shout out to the Student Council for organizing the food drive to support those in need in our community.

We always welcome any feedback, suggestions or new ideas! We encourage families to contact us using our email address with any and all comments or concerns.











Place your order today! https://puravida-bracelets-25929.cheddarup.com





BOARD MEMBERS

Jackie Amato

Co-Presidents Co-Vice Presidents Treasurer Allison Rothstein Stephanie Flynn Gabriela McQuillen

Connie Dinkel Stephanie Stoddard

Recording Secretary Corresponding Secretary Jacque Buckshaw

COMMITTEES

Holiday Boutique Allison Rothstein, Co-Chair Jackie Amato, Co-Chair

Gingerbread Decorating Joanna Larkin, Co-Chair Stephanie Stoddard, Co-Chair

Spaghetti Dinner Jacque Buckshaw, Co-Chair Connie Dinkel, Co-Chair

K-2 Dance Committee Jacque Buckshaw, Chair

3-5 Dance Committee Gabriella McQuillen, Co-Chair Stephanie Flynn, Co-Chair

5th Grade Committee Stephanie Flynn, Chair

End of Year Event Gabriella McOuillen, Co-Chair Stephanie Stoddard, Co-Chair

ways you can keep in touch

REMIND APP **FACEBOOK** <u>EMAIL</u> WEBSITE

SOCIAL MEDIA RELEASE STATEMENT

Lincoln Ave PTA follows the standards and guidelines put forth by Sayville School District. Please email us with any concerns.

Click here to read the social media release statement